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Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

3pd January, 1918.

Dear Sir,

with reference to you¥ letter of the 27th ultimo
respecting the First Emntry Reports H0.37357 on ths new
steamer "MAIZAR®, I have to ascquaint you that this case was
bro%«gﬁﬁ to the notice of the General Committee of the
Society to-day, and that in the cirgumsiances mentioned,
the recommendation of the Glasgow Conmittee that the date of
puild should be recorded as December, 1917, was agreed to.

1 am, Dear Bir,

Yours faithfully.

Becrebery.
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